 
May 2021
Welcome to Class LB!
This Summer term we will be covering the topic Once Upon a Time. Please take a look at our curriculum overview for more information - Topic Overview Summer Term.
Our PE day will continue to be on a Tuesday. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on this day.
Please can children bring in their own bottle of water to drink in class.
I can be contacted on Class Dojo or via email (blackwelll25@hwbcymru.net), should you have any questions, concerns or news you wish to share with me.
Diolch, Miss Blackwell

January 2021
Remote learning activities for Dosbarth Conwy can be accessed via Seesaw.
Please find below the suggested timetables for Home Learning. On the timetables, you will find a range of suggested activities. These activities are posted on Seesaw for children to complete.
I realise each and every house is different, so please do work these activities around your home schedule. Please remember that your child’s health and wellbeing is our main priority. Please share any work or activities that your child completes on Seesaw. You are welcome to share other activities that you are doing at home too.
I can be contacted on Class Dojo and via email (blackwelll25@hwbcymru.net) between the hours of 8:30am and 4pm should you have any questions, queries or news you wish to share with me.
Diolch, Miss Blackwell
Home Learning Timetables
Week 9 - W/C 08.03.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 9
Week 8 - W/C 01.03.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 8
Week 7 - W/C 22.02.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 7
Week 6 - W/C 08.02.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 6
Week 5 - W/C 01.02.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 5
Week 4 - W/C 25.01.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 4
Week 3 - W/C 18.01.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 3
Week 2 - W/C 11.01.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 2
Week 1 - W/C 04.01.21
Home Learning Timetable Week 1

September 2020
Welcome to Class RS!
We have a busy term lined up! This half term we will be learning about Florence Nightingale and the NHS. Please take a look at our curriculum overview for more information: Website Overview
Our PE lessons will take place on Tuesdays this year. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing their PE kit on this day.
Could we also ask that pupils bring in their own bottle of water to drink in class (no juice please!) which will be sent home daily to be washed and refilled. We cannot allow any pupils to refill their drinks in school at this time.
Please feel free to get in touch with me through Class Dojo or on my school email address: steeler14@hwbcymru.net , should you have any queries or concerns.
I look forward to spending the next term with your children; we are going to have lots of fun!
Mrs Steele.

